
 

 
 
 
 
29 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Subject Macbeth – Box Clever Theatre Group – 19 March 2024 
 
On Tuesday 19 March 2024, we have a wonderful theatre group “Box Clever” coming into 
school to deliver a performance and workshop of Shakespeare’s “Macbeth”, one of the 
GCSE Literature texts that all students will be examined on. It is a wonderful opportunity for 
revision.  
 
To help cover the costs of this performance, and allow the department to continue to provide 
enriching opportunities such as this one, we would like to ask for a contribution of £4.50 per 
student. This payment can be made via Squid. 
 
I am very much looking forward to watching and taking part in the workshop alongside our 
students and would like to express my sincere thanks to Ms Goode, Assistant Subject 
Leader, for organising this event.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs S Nicholls 
Subject Leader, English 
 
 

https://www.boxclevertheatre.co.uk/

